
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 5 ending Friday 4th October 2024 

Welcome to the Broadstone  

Hall Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

screen time, understand the latest gaming platforms, what 
they mean for your child’s safety and lots more.  
Online Safety Hub - Stockport LA 
 

FOB AGM & CHRISTMAS PLANNING MEETING  
Yes, I said it! Christmas. FOB (Friends Of Broadstone PTA) are 
so busy at this time of year; but many hands make light work 
and of course, it is all for the benefit of the school and the 
children. But it is not all work and no play… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We will need a minimum ‘qorum’ of 8 non board members to 
attend so would be really grateful for your support. Everyone 
welcome including staff, parents, grandparents and carers. 
 

STOCKPORT MUSIC SERVICE IN SCHOOL  
Music is a wonderful part of all our lives, whether we simply 
listen, perform or create our own.  Stockport Music Service 
come into our school once a week to teach Ukulele to our Y6 
children providing musical opportunities for all abilities.  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Every week we like to celebrate children who have 
demonstrated our school values no matter how big or small 
through their actions in school. We do this with our 
“postcards home.” There is nothing nicer than receiving one 
of our beautifully designed postcards land on your doormat 

on a Saturday morning – so keep a look out!        
 

IT’S THE WEEKEND; DON’T FORGET  

💚 ASDA CASHPOT FOR SCHOOLS 💚 and 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fobheatonchapel 
 

NEXT 2 WEEKs ON THE CALENDAR 
Wednesday 9th October: KS2 BBC Philharmonic Concert 
LIMITED PLACE: Children who signed up and paid only  
Wednesday 9th Oct:  Parents Evening (1) Y1-Y6 15.45-18.00 
Thurs 10th Oct:  Parents Evening (2) Y1-Y6 15.45-18.00 
Friday 11th Oct:  Interheatons Tag Rugby (selected pupils) 
Tuesday 15th Oct:  Metro Cup 1st Round @ S’port Grammar  
Tuesday 15th Oct:  FOB AGM Meeting  
Friday 18th Oct:  FOB Crazy hair Day (bottle donation) 
Friday 18th Oct:  BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 3.20pm  
 
 

 

The online Safety Hub is a 
brand-new online resource 
with lots of expert advice and 
guidance to help you manage 
your child’s safety online as a 
parent.  It includes 
information on the latest hot 
topics when it comes to 
keeping children safe, such as 
how to manage your child’s  

 

 

 

Please come and join us 
for our AGM and 
Celebration on Tuesday 

15th Oct @ 5pm in school! 

That all might sound a bit 
formal (and we will have 
to do a few formal 
minuted actions) but we 
really want it to be a 
celebration and a thank-
you opportunity too to 
cheers ourselves for all we 
have achieved last year! 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

POSTCARDS HOME 

CONFIDENCE 

RESILIENCE 

INDEPENDENCE

CO-OPERATIVE  

 

KIND  

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fobheatonchapel


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
Reception: 
RBW “Kind”- Harrison PW Harrison has THE most 
wonderful manners and he can always be counted on to 
help when needed. He is such a kind friend to those 
around him and makes us all smile.    
RLR “Kind” – Millie S For always being kind and including 
others in her play. 
RLE “Kind”- Aiden O he helped his friend find a missing 
pen lid and has been a very respectful tidier this week.  
 

Year 1: 
1CL Eli B for doing some super sentences and always using 
capital letters and full stops. 
1CR Lottie D for taking her time to sound out unknown 
words and using resources to help her when needed. 
 

Class 1/2: 
Isaac H for brilliant phonics and super sentences.  
 

Year 2: 
2SH Chester H for using some great conjunctions in his 
sentences. 
2MK Daisy L For super effort in all her writing lessons. 
Well done, Daisy! 
 

Year 3: 
3VH Isaac W for writing with such neat and tidy 
handwriting in all lessons.  
3SN Sophie M incredible efforts in improving her spelling. 
She always has a positive attitude, never giving up.  
 

Class 3/4: 
Billy B for writing thoughtful and entertaining sentences 
using expanded noun phrases and prepositions. 
 

Year 4: 
4EE Arlo P for some ambitious descriptive sentences with 
prepositions, about Tuffy the Killer Cat! 
4DM Nate B for showing great resilience and a positive 
attitude to his writing this week. I love being able to read 
all your great ideas within your writing across all subjects. 
Keep it up, well done! 
 

Year 5: 
5CB Joe L-R for excellent effort with his writing this 
week.    
5SH Annie L Annie has worked really hard this week in 
writing. She wrote a great paragraph describing Bertie's 
experience in WW1, using accurate commas and 
apostrophes. 
5LK Lilla B for some fantastic speech about the Butterfly 
Lion with perfect punctuation AND beautiful handwriting! 
 

Year 6: 
6JL Eva C-S for a fantastic polished letter as Stanley. Eva 
worked hard to improve her vocabulary and was able to 
write from the viewpoint of a character fantastically.  
6ZW Cassia F for carefully choosing the appropriate 
register to meet the purpose and tone of a letter in role.  
6CM Gregory A for some superb descriptive writing and 
ambitious sentences used in his letter from Stanley to his 
mother. 
 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
Reception:  
RBW Reuben D Reuben has settled brilliantly into 
reception and is such a super role model for others. He is 
always ready and respectful and is always willing to have 
a go at anything asked of him. Well done!  
RLR George W for an improved attitude to his work and 
increased confidence with his writing.  
RLE Iris M for always being kind, friendly and helpful. Iris 
always has a smile on her face and tries her best in all of 
the activities that she participates in. 
 

Year 1: 
1CL Isabelle B for being an all round superstar and trying 
extra hard with her challenges.  
1CR Freddie F Freddie is always showing great enthusiasm 
during all tasks. He asks lots of questions and always 
produces work to the best of his ability. 
 

Class 1/2: 
Monty D for a fantastic week in school! Monty always 
tries his best with anything he does and he is a fantastic 
friend. Keep it up! 
 

Year 2: 
2SH Ellie D for always coming to school with a big smile 
and a positive attitude towards learning.  
2MK Lottie T For being a kind and independent member 
of 2MK. 
 

Year 3: 
3VH Violet H for working hard in all lessons and always 
having beautiful manners.   
3SN Isla C-S for being a great reading friend. She always 
helps classmates with their reading skills and confidence.   
 

Class 3/4: 
Zara R Zara is working hard and responding to feedback to 
make her work the best it can be – super!  
 

Year 4: 
4EE Theo P for much better focus in class, responding well 
to feedback and working to improve partner work.   
4DM Jasmin A for being an outstanding role model by 
following all of our school values. Well done!  
 

Year 5: 
5CB Maebh M for being brilliant this week.  
5SH Seb A Seb is such a delight to have in the classroom. 
He is a fantastic partner and he always uses kind words to 
encourage and help others.  
5LK Eshan A for consistently brilliant effort in everything 
he does! He has made a fantastic start to Y5. 
 

Year 6: 
6JL George F for consistent effort and outstanding 
independent reading.  
6ZW Rowen W for demonstrating mature y6 attitudes 
this week and for his resilience in maths when practising a 
new method. 
6CM Zaida R for showing kindness and cooperation with 
others all week.  You have worked tirelessly and pushed 
yourself in maths and writing. 
 
 


